
 Dear Friend of BNI, 
 
I hope you will be able to join us on May 28, 2015, for BNI's 
56th annual meeting and reception taking place at Temple 
Oheb Shalom, 7310 Park Heights Avenue, Baltimore, MD  
21208.  We are honored to have as our Keynote Speaker 
The Honorable Brian Frosh, Attorney General of Maryland.   

The evening will begin with hors d’oeuvres and beverages at 
6:00 p.m., followed by the annual meeting and the Attorney 
General's remarks at 7:00; the evening concludes with dessert 
from 8:00-9:00 p.m.  

Individual tickets for the event are $45.00.  To pay electroni-
cally, visit www.bni-maryland.org and click on one of the 
following icons: 

  

   
  
   

For additional payment options or other information,  
please call 

Robert Strupp or Barbara Wilson at 410-243-4468 
or reach us by email at either rstrupp@bni-maryland.org or 

bwilson@bni-maryland.org 
 
 
Baltimore Neighborhoods, Inc. 
2530 N. Charles Street, Suite 200 
Baltimore, MD 21218 
410-243-4468 (office) 
410-243-1342 (fax) 
www.bni-maryland.org 
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